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POSTPONEMENT OF FUNDING DATE
IN RELATION TO THE FRAMEWORK AGREEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (“Announcement”) of Huarong Investment

Stock Corporation Limited (the “Company”) dated 5 January 2017 in relation to the

entering into of the Framework Agreement for the Proposed Subscription. Capitalised

terms used herein have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement

unless the context otherwise requires.

Pursuant to the Framework Agreement, the Closing Date shall be on the Funding

Date, i.e. 28 February 2017 or any other date determined by the General Partner. The

Subscriber was notified by an extension notice dated 28 February 2017 issued by the

General Partner that the Funding Date has been postponed, and the General Partner

will notify the Subscriber of the new Funding Date once it is determined. The

Company will make further announcement(s) when the Subscriber is notified of the

new Funding Date. Save and except for the postponement of the Funding Date, all

other terms of the Framework Agreement shall remain unchanged.
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